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From: Steve Berry <SBERRY@cityofgrandterrace.org> LT
To: <swiggins@rcte.org> IR
Ce: <ardiebarne@aol.com>

Sent: Thursday, May 15, 2003 1:25PM
Attach:  Steve Berry.vcf
Subject:  San Jacinto Branchline Corridor Study

Thank you for providing the information concerning the proposed
alternatives for the San Jacinto Branchline.

The City of Grand Terrace would like to see a Metrolink station built
closer to Highgrove that will service our 12,500 residents, Loma Linda's
40,000 residents and the expected new growtlr in Highgrove.

Although we are in a different county---it is 1mportant that we take a
360 degree look when it comes to transportation issues.

Steve Berry

Assistant City Manager
City of Grand Terrace
909-430-2226
909-783-7629 FAX

5/20/03




